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Meeting #629 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

February 28, 2017 

 

Security Reports 

ITEM 6a 

 
Introduction of New Security Post Commander 

 
Welcome Kevin Gieselman (pronounce gee-selman), the District’s new security supervisor/day 
shift patrol officer.  Kevin comes to us from a five year tour in the Marine Corps where he spent 
his duty as a military linguist, specializing in the Afghan language, Pashto, translating written 
material such as newspapers, magazines, books, etc., for military security purposes. 
 
The District Manager has requested that, beginning with the February board meeting, Kevin be 
in attendance to present the monthly security report.  It will be more useful to the Board and 
homeowners to have the officer most familiar with daily security activities present for 
discussion. 
 
Also new to our security staff on the graveyard shift is Andrae Riley who has come to us from 
another security company with extensive late-night patrol experience.  Andrae is married and 
prefers this shift which allows him time at home during the day with his children. 
 
With these two officers now placed at our post, all the shifts for both patrol and the gate are 
filled. 
 
 

 

 


